
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER                           Week ending  13th June 2025 
 

Summer term 
 
Welcome back to our last summer term! Can you believe that your little ones only have weeks left until 
the end of their Preschool Year? It will be a busy, fun-filled time in Preschool with lots to look forward 
to in the coming weeks.  
 
This week we have been thinking about the season of Summer. Answering questions such as,  how do 
we know when it is Summer? What do we like to do in the Summer? What signs can we see in our 
natural environment that tell us it is Summer.  
 
As Part of our learning over the summer term we will be talking about holidays and travel. It would be 
appreciated if you could send in a holiday picture for the children to share and discuss. We will talk 
about the different types of holidays you can have, as well as modes of transport used to get there. The 
children love sharing their own experiences with each other. Images can be sent to me via email 
h.bilsbrough@harris.lancs.sch.uk  
 
The children have already started to practice for their performance at this year’s Harris Fest. It is always 
a lovely experience for the children and gives them an opportunity to join a whole school celebration 
along with their parents. We hope you can all come along on Tuesday 15th July at 3:30pm.  
 
 
 

 
Happy weekend! The Pre-School 😊 

 
 

Things to Remember: 
 

 Please remember to pre-order your child’s 
school dinner. 

 PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday 
morning. Please provide appropriate 
footwear (trainers/pumps) as we will be 
using the school field. 

 In hot weather please ensure that you apply 
suncream to your child before arriving at 
Preschool & provide a sun hat/cap. 
 

Please visit our new page on our website, all about 
how you can prepare your child for Reception. 
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